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Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

As part of our Eco Schools Action Plan on Waste and after the success of our last 

collection, we are participating in the Cash for Clobber scheme with Cookstown Textile 

Recyclers again.   

 

In your preparations for the summer holidays, why not have a clear out of some of the 

clothes, shoes, handbags and belts you no longer need, bag them and bring them to the 

school on Monday 23rd or Tuesday 24th May 2022 and they will get picked up from 

the school on Wednesday 25th May 2022! 

 

If the items are reusable Cookstown Textile recyclers will export them to developing 

countries, including sub-Saharan Africa, Pakistan, and in some instances Eastern Europe. 

 

Last time as well as helping recycle items no longer needed, you helped us raise £120.00 

as we gain 40p for every kilo collected. 

 

Many thanks in advance 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Jennifer Trimmings 

Principal 
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